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Monday, January 7th
Dance Class    6 - 8 p.m.

Pinnacle Peak Country Club

Wednesday, January 16th
Luncheon

Program: Cooking Demonstration
Sassi

11:00 Social    12:00 Luncheon

Monday, January 28th
Dance Class     6- 8 p.m.

Pinnacle Peak Country Club

Saturday, February 9th
Rhinestone Cowboy Ball

Rhinestone 
Cowboy Ball
Saturday, February 9th,

Carefree Resort & Villas

No Host Bar

6:00 p.m.   Reception and Silent 
Auction

7:30 p.m.  Dinner & Dancing

featuring

The Herndon Brothers 
Band 

with 
Ray Herndon from Nashville

The Cowgirls Historical 
Foundation 

showing sparkling vintage pieces 
from the 1940s - 1960s

and a special performance by

Dwight & Sandi Nelson

Complementary Parking

$125.00

       Get your 
       dancing 

         shoes on!

World Champion Competitors

 Dwight & Sandi Nelson

  are giving dance lessons to 
CWPP members

Winners of 300 National Awards
Dance teachers for over 20 years

Monday, January 7th
Monday, January 28th

6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.

Pinnacle Peak Country Club

$15.00 per person

No Partner required

WIN $1000         
  of Gasoline

Raffle Tickets for $1000 
worth of gasoline are 

being sold in conjunction 
with our Rhinestone 

Cowboy  Ball. 

May be used at the gas 
station of your choice.

Need not be present to 
win.

Raffle tickets are 
$25 each or 5 for $100.

For additional  
information, contact Chair 

Marilyn Glasberg at 
aziglas@hotmal.com.

 Jessi Colter 
to perform  

at Rhinestone 
 Cowboy Ball

Singer, songwriter Jessi 
Colter has confirmed 
her appearance at our 
Rhinestone Cowboy 
Ball.  Colter is an 
American country music 
artist who is best known 
for her collaboration with 
her husband, country 
singer Waylon Jennings.
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Bette Dickey
January 25th

Bev Wernick
January 29th

Joan Holtz
January 30th

                       THANK YOU Carolyn Eynon

 Special thanks are extended to new member Caroly Eynon for 
sharing her generous gift of music at our December luncheon.  The 
Caroly Eynon Singers’  beautiful voices and professional 
performance created a magical holiday ambience. 

An Arabian horse, an 
adorable puppy, and a 
cruise are just three of 
the fabulous items being 
offered during 
Rhinestone Cowboy’s 
Live Auction.

          Rhinestone 
         Cowboy is

        being featured on

 Channel 12
Friday, February 1st

4 - 5 p.m.

CWPP members will be 
on the program to 
promote our event

Tune In!

The Cowgirls Historical Foundation are helping at the 
Rhinestone Cowboy Ball by selling Raffle Tickets for our 

$1000 Gasoline Drawing and posing for Photo Opts.  
Dressed in vintage 1940s - 1960s stunning outfits, they will 

add authentic western flavor to our event.

RAY HERNDON
One of the highlights of the 
Rhinestone Cowboy Ball will be the 
performance by Ray Herndon and 
the The Herndon Brothers Band.  
Singer, songwriter Ray Herndon 
already has eight country chart hits 
including four Top 10 songs.  He is 
the longtime guitarist for Lyle Lovett 
and co-writer behind the Kenny 
Chesney hit “Me and You”.

An AZ. native, he grew up in a 
musical family and at age 4 
recorded a Christmas album in 
Hollywood.  He attend jazz college 
in Mesa and, along with his brother 
Ron, sharpened his musical skills 
by playing at their family’s 
restaurant and nightspot, the 
Handlebar J. at Scottsdale and 
Shea.

In 2004 Herndon released his 
current independent album, “Livin’ 
the Dream” in which he co-wrote 
9 of the 11 songs compiled on this 
solo debut effort.

You won’t want to miss his 
performance!

Send in your reservations today for The Rhinestone Cowboy 
Ball.  Invite everyone you know to this fabulous fundraiser.  

Better yet, buy and fill a table!  
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                       CWPP Joins Facebook

New Member Jackie Rose has created and implemented  
a Facebook page for CWPP.  Accessing Facebook 
expands our outreach to family and friends by enabling 
members to quickly share CWPP events and news.  
Contact Jackie if you would like help in joining Facebook.
Jackiearose@gmail.com.  

Rhinestone Cowboy
SILENT AUCTION 

Donations may be bought, 
solicited or hand-crafted. 

EVERYONE IS ASKED TO DONATE 
AT LEAST ONE ITEM or GIFT 

CERTIFICATE

Our Silent Auction is shaping up 
with some exciting items but more 
donations are needed to make this 
the best event of the season.

Contact President Polly or Vice 
President Addie for help with
pick-up or suggestions.

If you forgot your bottle of wine last 
month, please bring it to the 
January luncheon.

602-376-6874    pr031@cox.net 

480-563-1868 addie.edwards@cox.net

SAVE THE DATE 
    for our 

Spring Fashion Show and Luncheon
“Because Children are Worth It”

Friday, April 19th
Troon Country Club

featuring the spring collection from 
Worth New York

and raffling
Eight Tempting TableScapes

$75.00
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